
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Tuesday, September 10, 2024. 

 

______ Attention 8th Graders! For those of you who are waiving PE this year, the 

PE waiver activity logs are located in the Guardian Kiosk outside of the 

counseling office. You are required to complete these if you are participating in 

sports outside of school, but not Gateway school sports. 

 

______ Attention 7th and 8th Grade ASB officers, your first ASB meeting is 

tomorrow, Wednesday September 11th from 3 to 4 in Mrs. Richards room, 306! 

 

______ Today is the last day to submit your summer reading! Make sure to visit the 

library website and fill out the Google Form to share the book you read this 

summer. Don’t miss out, all entries are due today. 

 

______ Attention 6th Graders! Did you know that our school’s ASB is responsible 

for school socials, spirit days, fundraisers, assemblies and more? Our officers 

spend time planning and running these events to make Gateway a fun place to 

be! If that sounds like something you would enjoy, please consider running for 

one of the three 6th grade officer positions. To sign up for the election, please 

find the link to the Google Form in your ELA teacher’s Canvas page OR on the 

Gateway Student Page. If you have any questions, reach out to Mrs. Richards!  

 

______ Attention Gateway Athletes: Remember to sign up for the 5 pm Sports 

Activity Bus on the list in the Commons by the end of 8th grade lunch if you need 

a ride home after practice.  Your Coach will give you a pass for the bus driver 

when you check in at practice. 

 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 
 


